Item 10.3.2

From: Ross Siegel, Simon

To: Maponga, Dorothy

Cc: Office, Clerks

Subject: FW: ESSC presentation

Date: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 8:38:48 AM

Hi Dorothy, just forwarding you a presenetation request for ESSC.
Thanks,
Simon

From: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 10:49 AM

To: Ross Siegel, Simon <rosssis@halifax.ca>
Subject: FW: ESSC presentation

Logging as presentation request to ESSC.

Les

From: Richmond Campbell_

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 10:40 AM
To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
Cc: Mike Lancaster_; Karen McKendry

I <" Gimo. I

Subject: [External Email] ESSC presentation

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Richmond Campbell ( Woodens River Watershed Environmental Organization, WRWEOQO)
and Mike Lancaster (St. Margaret’s Bay Stewardship Association, SMBSA) would like to
make a 30 minutes presentation to ESSC on “Community Based Wilderness
Stewardship”.

Our proposal has the backing of 62 community groups that comprise Our HRM Alliance
and is based the wilderness stewardship program led by Mike Lancaster that has been
operating (with the approval of WRWEO and SMBSA) on The Bluff Wilderness Hiking Trail
for the past eight years with enormous success. The proposal will provide data to
document this success. For example, wilderness wildfires are the greatest threat to
wilderness, and more than 99% of them are human caused. Community Based
Wilderness Stewardship offers a data-based solution to this problem with the cost borne
primarily by volunteers. Moreover, the proposal offers significant support to the Halifax
Green Network Plan.

Richmond Campbe.








